
 
 
 
 
 
                                                                Sept. 25, 2006 
 
Mayor Leonard Desiderio 
Sea Isle City City Hall 
4312 Landis Avenue 
Sea Isle City, NJ  08243 
 
 
Dear Len: 
 
 
 
On October 14, 2006 beginning at 1:30 PM the Sea Isle City Taxpayers Association( 
SICTA) is offering a presentation on the Pros and Cons of the Petition to change the form 
of government in Sea Isle.  Unlike the forums being sponsored by the Committee of 
Petitioners, SICTA would like to offer the citizens the opportunity to hear both sides of 
the story.  We would also like to hear from the Commissioners on their views on this 
issue. 
 
Therefore, on behalf of SICTA, I would like to invite you to speak at this session.  You 
will be asked to speak for approximately 15 minutes giving your view of the present form 
of government and the proposed change.  Following the Commissioner’s presentations, 
representatives from both sides of the change question will be asked to speak.  The 
session will end  following  questions from the audience. 
 
Please let me know if you are available to participate in this forum. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Thomas A. Henry,  President 
Sea Isle City Taxpayers Association  
 
 








